
Happy Birthday, USA!
The Continental Congress approved the
final wording of the Declaration of
Independence on July 4, 1776, after
working for a couple of days on the draft
submitted on July 2nd and finally agreeing
on all of the edits and changes.  July 4, 1776,
became the date included on the
Declaration of Independence and the
beautiful handwritten copy that was signed
in August, 1776 - now displayed at the
National Archives in Washington D.C.

Please remember that fireworks are
not allowed in the community and
the safest way to enjoy them is at a
public display.  Even sparklers are
dangerous – they reach 1500
degrees and aren’t suitable for
children.  Consider providing glow
sticks to children to enjoy while
watching public fireworks displays –
with trained professionals and
emergency response personnel on
hand.  Please have a safe and happy
Fourth of July.  We really want to see
you safe and happy on the Fifth of
July, as well.

Hunt is proud of our military
affiliation – 70,000 homes built for
military members and 200,000
military residents.

Bingo is back and better than ever!  This popular resident event is
returning to Fort Lee Family Housing in July.  There will be one big
community bingo event held at The Welcome Center on Sisisky
Boulevard with even better prizes than ever before!  Pizza and
refreshments will be provided.  Mark your calendar!
 
The Welcome Center: July 20th, 6pm-7:30pm @ The Welcome Center,
1510 Sisisky Boulevard
 
If you have any questions about this or any community events, please contact
your neighborhood Leasing Agent for more details.

BINGO is back!

Dates to Remember
7.01 Yard Sale
7.04 Independence Day
7.15 Yard Sale
7.20 Bingo!
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